
FRIENDLY REMINDER 
 

 

 

TOWN HALL will be closed for the 4th of July holiday on 

Friday, July 4, 2025. 

 

 For your convenience, please call the office you are 

doing business with for the hours of operations for the 

office during the 1st week of July.  

 

Thank you and have a safe holiday. 


